
Parent Mail Message Please to all of Year 7-11 

St Margaret’s CE Academy Parents’ Association  

 

Pupils have been given Raffle Tickets today during Learning For Life 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The annual raffle has always been an opportunity to raise a substantial sum of money, and we have 
brought this event back this year with the aim of raising £10,000 for the school. This year the 
student council and prefect team are assisting with the organisation of the raffle and will be 
suggesting appropriate ways to deploy the monies raised. 

We are asking that each student tries hard to sell all 10 tickets, enclosed in an envelope along with a 
letter. We will also have additional tickets available in school if they are able to sell more books. (See 
Mr Kingston or Mrs Roberts if you can sell extra. 

A reward will go to the form that raises the most – breakfast for all. The student council have helped 
to decide on this reward. 

We are also going to give a prize to the student who sells the most tickets. The current record for 
this is 10 books but we would ask that pupils don’t approach people they do not know. 

Please return ticket stubs and money to Mrs Roberts or Mr Kingston as soon as possible or to the 
collection point  in main reception or office reception on the following days at the latest to make this 
run smoothly and enable PA team/student reps to record the tickets sales on the registers. 

Year 11, 12, 13 – Monday 3rd December 8.15 am to 9.00 am 

Year 9 and 10 – Wednesday 5th December at 8.15 am to 9.00 am 

Year 7 and 8 - Thursday 6th December at 8.15 am to 9.00 am 

Each year the Parents’ Association raise funds for special events, activities and items to support 
learning and extra-curricular sessions in school. This team of dedicated parents work hard at events, 
which in the past have included quiz nights, fayres, fun days, concerts/dances and event hospitality.  

Funds raised in recent years have been used to support the SEND and drama departments, STEM 
green car, samba drums, pantomime/rewards trips, D of E, year 11 buffet, welcome badges and a 
host of other items and events which departments have bid for support with.  

 

Many thanks for your support  

Lilian Gorman                           Christine Roberts  

PA Secretary                              Head of Marketing 


